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To:  Bay Area UASI Advisory Group 
 
From: Teresa Serata, Director of Strategy and Grant Compliance 
 
Date: February 23, 2012 
 
RE: Item # 4:  Status Report on the FY 2012 UASI Grant Guidelines 
 
 
Recommendation: 
Informational Only 

 
Action and Discussion Item: 
Informational Only 
 
Background: 
On January 20, 2012, the Approval Authority approved the FY 2012 UASI grant funding allocation 
methodology for the allocation of grant funds within the BAUASI.  On February 17, 2012, FEMA 
released the FY 2012 UASI Grant guidelines.  The amount allocated to the Bay Area Urban Area was 
$26,423,268 and the State must pass through at least 80 percent (80%) of these funds to the UASI.   
Because the Bay Area UASI received more than the Approval Authority-approved $14.2 million 
threshold, the balance of the remaining funds will be allocated to the Planning Hubs using the risk 
formula below: 
 
The West Bay Hub will be allocated 44% of the remaining amount. 
The South Bay Hub will be allocated 27% of the remaining amount. 
The East Bay will be allocated 22% of the remaining amount. 
The North Bay will be allocated 7% of the remaining amount. 
  
Discussion/Description: 
The UASI Management Team will host a Strategy Implementation Guidance Planning Hub 
Workshop on February 28, 2012 from 9:30 am – 2:30 pm.  The UASI Management Team will 
provide detailed information on the grant guidelines at this workshop. 
 
Budget or Fiscal Impact: 
To be determined 
 
 


